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MCK, CPR conclude agreement 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 21, Enníska/February 2006) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke (MCK) has announced the signing of a series of five agreements 
with the Canadian Pacific Railway (CPR). 
 
The agreements include a Crossing Warning System, Road Crossing 
Agreement, Flagman Contribution Agreement, Memorandum of Understanding, 
and a Mutual Confidentiality Agreement. 
 
The agreements address several safety issues and will facilitate the widening of 
the “Texas” crossing for the new residential development at Lot 106. 
    
Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, Jr. signed the agreements on behalf of 
Chief and Council. The MCK had announced the tentative agreement in 
December 2005. 
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